
Report of the Akaroa/Wairewa Community Board to the Council meeting of 23 May 2007 

12. APPOINTMENT OF COMMUNITY BOARD REPRESENTATIVE TO BYLAW REVIEWS 
SUBCOMMITTEE  

 
 The Board resolved to appoint Mr Steve Lowndes as its representative on the Bylaw Reviews 

subcommittee to collectively ensure that the views of the community boards are incorporated as part of 
the review process required for all bylaws under the Local Government Act 2002.  

 
 


